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This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your email of 1 February 2013 in which you request the

following information:

o  Which schools in the Manawatu have staff that have been underpaid in the Novopay

scheme since it was first rolled out?

e How many times have each of these schools been underpaid and by how much?

o  Which schools in the Manawatu have staff that are still owed money?

o How much money is owed to each of these schools?

Your request will be answered within 20 working days of its receipt, in accordance with the
Official Information Act 1982. The Ministry reserves the right to request an extension if this
becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely
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roup Manager Education Workforce




